Public Administration Committee

From:

Chris Grainger

Sent:

Monday, 24 March 2014 6:50 PM

To:

Public Administration Committee

Subject:

recreational hunting

Dear Ms Mesiti,

i wish to make my voice and opinion heard with regards hunting feral animals.

I am fully in favor of any means to control pest species of feral and introduced animals to the state of western Australia.

Scientific evidence has lead the government to consider this move to protect the native wildlife and vegetation from these destructive pests.

in the not so distant past rabbits where in plague proportions and it is only through scientific and recreational hunter where there numbers controlled to a degree, they also fed a state while in the depression. It is bad economic and environmental reasoning to allow these feral s to go UN controlled.

Regards Chris Grainger

Sincerely,

Chris Grainger